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My dear children, I write this to you so that you will not 

sin. But if anybody does sin, we have an advocate with the 

Father—Jesus Christ, the Righteous One. 

    1 John chapter 2 verses 1 

Sunday 28th January 2024 

 

10:30am Worship Service with THAT collection information below 

Eagles and owls will meet today 

 

Live at the hall.  For those at the hall there will be opportunity for socialising.  Refreshments 

served at the end of service. 

 

Live on Zoom will be open from 10:00 a.m.  Afterwards we will, as last week, have the option 

of joining others in chat rooms of about 4-5. 

 

If you know of anyone outside of KCBC who joins us, please let them know about the recording or 

alternatively invite them by passing on the Zoom details. If you need help, please contact one of the 

tech team, who will be delighted to assist you - David B, Darren, Jack, Phil, Nick, Richard 

 

Prayer chain  

Nat Bond 01626 366668  email: natfromfife@gmail.com 

If you are not on the chain at the moment, would like to put things on the prayer chain or 

would like to be involved please talk to Nat. 

 

Pastor:  David Goddard    

Secretary: kcbcscribe@hotmail.com 

Newsletter & Website Updates: kcbcnews@btinternet.com 
Website:   http://kcbchurch.org.uk/ 

Facebook group: KCBC at home 
  

mailto:natfromfife@gmail.com
mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
mailto:kcbcnews@btinternet.com
http://kcbchurch.org.uk/
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Please remember our diary in your daily prayers 

 

Monday 29th January 

2:30pm Church @ Prayer at Slanns Meadow  

7:30pm Church @ Prayer at Slanns Meadow 

 

Tuesday 30th January 

9:00am KILTS  

 

Wednesday 31st January 

7:30pm Haytor Road Homegroup 
7:30pm Rundle Road Homegroup 
 

Sunday 4th February 

10:30am  Communion Worship Service 

 

Notes for your diary 

• Next delivery to CR2EE warehouse with your donations on Wed. 7th February 

• Next Craft and Chatter Friday February 9th  hosted by Natalie 

• Next Fellowship Lunch February 11th  

• Next Messy Church February 24th  

• Next Zoom Quiz February 24th  
 

 
On 28th January we shall be collecting for our quarterly donation to THAT 

Foodbank.   

The items that they are really short of are as follows, cereals, jam, bottles of 

squash, sugar, pot noodles, laundry liquid such as Lidl’s Formil and ladies’ deodorants 

Please make sure that items are in date, as the Food Bank cannot use out-of-date 

donations.  Once again, thank you for helping to provide for the most vulnerable in our 

society, your generosity is very much appreciated.  

Church Secretary Role – as you are all probably aware by now, I am 

standing down as Church Secretary this April (under Charity Commission Rules I 
cannot remain in post).  If you feel yourself being called, or if you just have some 
idle curiosity about what’s involved please do contact me, or any of the Leadership, 
to have a chat to find out in more detail what you could expect – you won’t be 
disappointed.  Thanks, Sue 
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Loving God, 
We pray for the people of Ukraine, for all those suffering or 
afraid, that you will be close to them and protect them. 

We pray for world leaders, for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their choices. 
We pray for the world that in this moment of crisis, we may reach out in solidarity 
to our brothers and sisters in need. 
May we walk in your ways so that peace and justice become a reality for the people of 
Ukraine and for all the world.    
Amen. 
 

Please could you pray for the following  

• For the pastors who are ministering in a war-torn country both at home 
and on the front line that they may know God’s strength and peace 

• For all the families divided by the war that they too may know God’s strength and 
peace. 

• Foe CR2EE’s new mobile medical team as they travel the country giving 
assistance to those unable to pay for care. 

Thank you for your ongoing support as one of the ministers said “You are not just giving 

us aid you are giving us hope and reminding us the someone cares!” 

If you would like further information or have anything to donate Nick & Sarah would be only 

too pleased to hear from you.  

 
 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in 

fact you  are doing” 1 Thess. 5:11  

 
Some encouragement from Jeff Lucas’ Life with Lucas study 
Sometimes I bring a request to God and sometime later, the prayer is answered – but I can be 
tempted to write it off as coincidence. Faith can be challenged, not only before a miracle, but 
after it too.  I love the dry wit of William Temple, Archbishop of Canterbury on the 1940s.  He is 
well-known for saying “When I pray, coincidences happen, and when I don’t they don’t! 
 
We need to encourage each other.  Do you have a Bible verse, poem, passage, or song or 
any of the following?  Something you are thankful for.  Something that has made you laugh.  If 
you have found something online that would be a good resource for us, please share.  If you 
don’t feel comfortable sharing in “person” this may be the way for you to encourage others.  
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KCBC Travelling Nativity 2023 

A big thank you to everyone who has been busy knitting and 
crocheting Angels as the keepsake in this year’s Travelling Nativity.   
Your endeavours are very much appreciated as you can see from 
the following comments we received (the blue comments are from 
the children). 
“Thank you again for the delightful Nativity set.  Both my girls love it and love reading the book 
and using the knitted characters.  Beautiful decorations as well.” 

“Merry Christmas – our second year having the nativity and we love it still!  Our daughter and 
her dad had a lovely time playing with it.  Beautiful decorations as well!  We will miss not having 
it next year!” 

“Merry Christmas – Our little boy loved acting out the Christmas story with the characters.  What 
a lovely thing to do!  Thank you and thank you for the little knitted angel hanging from our 
tree.” 

“Merry Christmas Everyone – Thank you so much for doing this for them, our daughter loves 
playing with it.  Have a great time all!” 

“Merry Christmas to everyone at KILTs – The girls and I have had a lovely time playing with this 
and reading the books.  It was out before breakfast!  Thank you so much for doing it and all the 
great things throughout the year.” 

“Merry Christmas Everyone -  Thank you for the Travelling Nativity – the kids loved it!  We look 
forward to seeing you again in the New Year.” 

“The girls have really enjoyed borrowing this again, thank you!  We enjoyed playing with the 
travelling nativity and acting out the story.  I liked Mary and Jesus best, love from E aged 7 – I 
liked them all, from A aged 4.  Lovely Christingle Messy Church too, thank you.” 

“Merry Christmas Everyone – Thank you for all the amazing things you have arranged this year 
and over the 7 years we have been coming to KILTS play group and Messy Church.  Our two 
children have enjoyed it all.  This Nativity is a fantastic idea and we have had lots of fun acting 
out the stories (even with a little improvisation!).  It has also been lovely meeting many new faces 
and other parents at the groups.  We hope everyone has a wonderful Christmas and we look 
forward to seeing you all in the new year.  Many thanks.  Thank you for the Nativity set I had 
fun from E aged 7.” 

“Thank you for letting us borrow the travelling nativity and for all the lovely events, messy 
church and KILTS.  We have a lovely time every week – “we love being with all our friends”, young 
C; young H said “because I was Joseph in my school play, I loved acting it all out again and 
remembering my lines”  We hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a happy new year.” 
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“I like the angel and the star. Thank you from M aged 4.”*   

*This entry was accompanied by a fine drawing of the Nativity – thank you M! 

                          ---------------------------------------------- 

“Hello, I'm writing to confirm that my child is no longer able to attend due to starting nursery.  I 
would like to thank you for providing a wonderful group for parents and children to attend. We 
have enjoyed it immensely and we are very sad to have to say goodbye. Thanks again for all you 
do. Kindest regards.” 

 
Warm Space Drop In  
The KYC  management committee would like to inform us about Kingsteignton Youth Centre (KYC) 

winter Tuesday open mornings in Kingsteignton Youth Centre, Broadway Rd. TQ12 3EH.  
This is a free drop in for people of all ages, offering a warm and pleasant place to spend some 
time,  plus a free hot drink, free superfast Wi-Fi, free pool tables and free tabletop football. Children 
supervised by accompanying adults are welcome to visit the drop in and play in the centre (will need 
to bring their own toys.) 
Warm Tuesday drop ins will be running from 9 -12hrs from December to March. 
Please feel welcome to visit and  please tell others who may like to know that everyone can visit 
Kingsteignton Youth Centre Tuesday drop ins, whatever their age! 
 

Kingscare Warm Space- 
Each Friday between 1400-1600hrs, Kingscare Warm Space takes place in the Mary Hall Suite, there 

are hot drinks and biscuits to enjoy!  Shannon is the main lead and informs us that, amongst other 

help and the chance to meet people for fellowship, there is also the opportunity to receive advice on 

Home Energy provision and Benefits if required.  Everyone is welcome and entry is free. 

 

Community Coffee Morning 
A new initiative by the Council - the monthly Community Coffee Morning on a 
Saturday Morning in the Main Hall of the Community Centre 1000-1230 hrs.  Entry 
and refreshments are free, and all ages are welcome to join in.  The next event is on 
10th February. 
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How to join the Sunday Service via Zoom'.                                 
1. Go onto the internet and type kcbchurch.org.uk  
2. On the Home Page in the top right-hand corner is a green bar and on it is written "online service" with an arrow. 
3.  Click on the green bar/arrow and you'll go straight to the video. 
4.  Either press play or it will automatically start playing. 

 

 

 

 
Shopmobility, Ring & Ride, community cars – 01626 335775. 

Our charity helps people escape their homes in all of the ways above. 
 


